
, 
Ms. Grace Adams-Square, Dr. Lily Wang, Mrs. Liz Riley, Dr. Maritza Bell-Corrales, Dr. Neil 
Rigole, Dr. Rebecca Gee, Dr. Vicky Sandoval, Dr. Shane Trayers, Mrs. Tamatha Lambert, Mr. 
Joe Smith, Dr. Shauna Mein 

Members not present: Dr. Chi Cheung, Ms. Dallas Flono, Mr. Martin Kehayes,  
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM 

Minutes of meeting held November 10 were approved with no changes.  

The committee continued the discussion of ideas to address the committee’s charge.  

Following items were discussed: 

 
�x  Faculty Development  

o There was a mention of a need for annual faculty development training. 
o There was a discussion of using the Center for Training and Learning (CTL) 

as part of faculty development. Dr. Rigole shared that the Center for Teaching 
and Learning was disbanded a couple of years ago when Dr. Hancock left 
MGA. The remaining personnel in the CTL were reassigned to other 
departments. It was identified that the CTL was a good way for faculty to 
learn about best practices in teachinstatistics. 

o A possible need for a cohort to help juniors by using senior students was 
identified. 
 
 
 



�x Surveys 
o Ms. Riley asked if any surveys of student’s attitudes toward teaching and 

learning resources had been developed and administered. Dr. Rigole stated 
that he did not know of any surveys on current students. He did know of a 
survey, but it was not with current students. 

 
�x Other Ideas 

o Website. It was mentioned that many students were have trouble navigating 
the MGA website. Specifically, students didn’t know how to navigate the 
library website.  Mrs. Lambert mentioned that a one-shot instruction of using 
the library is available. 

o Freshman Year Experience (FYE). There was a discussion about the need 
for bringing back the FYE course. Concerns were raised regarding a lack of 
FYE and the upcoming SACS visit. Several questions were asked about the 
FYE such as whether it was provided to transfer student. The recommendation 
was made that FYE should be mandatory for new students and transfer 
students. 

o Additional Library Resources. Dr. Moore commented that the library has 
been good in implementing faculty recommendations. Mrs. Lambert 
mentioned that there is a problem with the library budget in that as the number 
of academic programs have increased at MGA, the budget for the library has 



Suggestions as ranked by Teaching Resources Committee:  

1. Re-create the Center for Teaching and Learning – Rebuild the CTL to pro vide support to faculty. 
Workshops, tuto rials, and brown bag lunch and learn sessions could provide faculty with 
technology train



The following chart was produced by MS Forms and gives an indication of the strength of the rating. 
Items with more orange received more votes.: 

 

 


